
F. C.VAN DEINSE
351 CALIFORNIA STREET

SAN FRANCISCO

Apr. 7, 1939.

Hon. Marringer S. Eccles,
Chairman, Board of Governors,
Federal Reserve System,
Washington, D. C.

Dear Sir:-

Understanding that your public letter to

the Hon. Harry Floyd Byrd regarding balancing of the

Budget of the Federal Government may be had upon applica-

tion, I would appreciate receiving a copy.

Obviously your opinions as therein expressed

should have great weight in a consideration by the average

citizen such as myself, of the country's proper economic

policy.

Respectfully vours,

FCvD/R
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